
 

 

Finances, Resources and Partnership Scrutiny Committee 

Report to Council (meeting 17
th

 September 2014) 

Meeting held 1
st
 September 2014. 

Members received updates in relation to the progress of the Task and Finish group looking at 

concurrent funding and also the Cabinet resolutions relating to the former Keele golf course. 

Members reviewed the Financial and Performance Management Report for Quarter 1 (to 30.6.14). It 

was noted that there were some significant shortfalls in relation to income streams and there were 

concerns that although these have so far been offset by positive variances in other areas, such items 

may not necessarily continue to be available later in the year to offset any ongoing shortfalls. 

Since the previous meeting in June, considerable information has been given to Members regarding 

the points raised at that meeting relating to Performance Management and a report summarising 

this information was presented and discussed. Officers also provided case studies to enhance the 

understanding of Members particularly in relation to Air Quality Management and Food Hygiene. 

There were no questions for the Leader at Portfolio Holder(s) Question Time. 

 

Next scheduled meeting 5
th  

November 2014. 

 


